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Production holidays… 

During 31th of July and 18th of August 2017 our fabric production is closed.  

Our office in Germany will be available all the time. 

 

Goodbye… 

Unfortunately, our long-standing employee, Marlene 

Wahl, will leave Weidmann GmbH end of August 

after 21 years.  

Her area of activity will be distributed among the 

other employees.  

She looks forward to retire and to enjoy the time as 

grandmother. 

 

New employees… 

We welcome two new employees in our team: 

Christian Frey, economist, will support the 

Weidmann Team as purchasing coordinator. 

contact  

cf@weidmann-gewebe.de 

phone: 07162 -93041 23 

Lara Einselen, textile engineer, will support the Sales 

Department concerning shells Europe. 

contact 

le@weidmann-gewebe.de  

phone: 07162 – 93041 22 

 

Full speed ahead… 

We also like to inform you that Weidmann GmbH is the new owner of the sewing facility 

AndA Kft. in Hungary, Mezökovachasza since 1st of January 2017. 

Customized downproof pillows and shells are sewed at AndA Kft.  

 

OEKO-TEX certificate  

Our new OEKO-TEX certificate for shells is available now. 

 

We wish you a nice & successful summer. 

Your Weidmann Team 
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